
 

Listening to each other matters. Please connect with larger community by sharing highlights of discussion 

and activities at uri.org/facebook. For assistance in implementing your idea, contact Sally Mahé at 

smahe@uri.org. For Zoom meeting assistance, contact Matthew Youde at myoude@uri.org. 

4. What’s Working? What’s Needed? 

We had a place to share best practices, to give voice to something that bothers us, and 

create ideas for activism around it 

.  

- URI North America CC members  

 

Every voice matters in URI. URI’s 20th Anniversary year is a good time to talk about 

what’s working well and what is needed?   

a) What experiences or successes in peacebuilding and community organizing with 

URI give you pride and satisfaction?  

b) In what areas does URI need to grow?  What would you like to see changed, 

added, renewed in URI? 
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